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Devon and Severn IFCA News  
 
Have Your Say 
 

 
The Marine Management Organisation begins a consultation on the South West Inshore & 
Offshore Marine Plan 
 

   
 
Since 2016 the Draft South West Inshore and Offshore Marine Plan has been developed with 
stakeholders, providing a robust and evidence-based plan that is tailored to the economic, 
environmental and social needs of the south west inshore and offshore marine plan areas. 
 
The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) are in the process of highlighting the final 
stages of a public consultation and this is the last chance to make representations on the plan 
policies, to ensure they reflect local issues and that they are implementable. 
 
The consultation opened on 14th January 2020 and will close on 6th April 2020. 
 
More Information 
 
This is not a D&S IFCA consultation. D&S IFCA is only helping to publicise the information.  
 
The MMO has provided further information which can be viewed here and it includes a further 
link so you can respond. 
 
The MMO has also provided a telephone number and an email address for the Marine 
Planning Team: 
 
02080 265 325 
planning@marinemanagement.org.uk 
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